
 
 
 

 

February 23, 2021 

 

 

Marta Borchert 

Planner Technician 

Weber County Planning Division 

2380 Washington Blvd. Suite 240 

 

 

RE:  Durfee Creek Estates No 2C Amended Plat No. 2 

 

Dear Ms Borchert, 

 

The Durfee Creek Association, Inc. Board of Directors has no objection to the relocation and 

consolidation of the 10 foot pedestrian easements on lot 63 and lot 64 to a 20 foot pedestrian 

easement along the north boundary of the combined lots as depicted on the attached pdf of  

Durfee Creek Estates No. 2C Amended Plat No. 2.  

 

This letter is in response to a request by Ms. Kendra Richards of Habitations R.D.G.  Please direct 

any follow up questions to her.  Her contact information is:   

Phone: (801) 476 1860 

Email: kendra@habitationsrdg.com 

 

Regards, 

 

Durfee Creek Association, Inc. Board of Directors 

 

cc. Kendra Richards, Habitations R.D.G, 

 

 

mailto:kendra@habitationsrdg.com

